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Rules Committee,

One of the most important things to voters is feeling like your vote counts and that it matters.
We need to make democracy work for the people. 
Please Support HB2927 ! I'm tired of feeling like my vote is useless screaming in the dark!!!!

E. Michelle Peterson

Erina Peterson 
erinamichelle@gmail.com 
205 DeAnn Dr 
Independence, Oregon 97351
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